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Dear Parent/Guardian
The school will close today for the long weekend; it will reopen on Tuesday 23 September at 8.45am for all pupils.

The consultation evening took place last week on ‘National Qualifications and Curricular Change’.  91% of parents who attended supported the change to the new curricular model.   The information can be found on our school website: 

http://carrickacademysayr.weebly.com/
Thank you to all parents who have supported our sponsored walk which will raise funds for the school.

On Saturday 4 October we are hosting an ‘End of Summer Ball’ at the Carrick Centre in Maybole.  This will be a strictly 18+ event as it is a dinner dance with a licensed bar.  Tickets are £25 each and can be purchased from the school, please come along, enjoy the evening and support the school.
On behalf of all the staff I would like to thank you for your continued support and I look forward to working with you throughout the year.  Please do not hesitate to contact me at the school if you have any matters of concern that you wish to discuss.
Yours sincerely

Shona Stevens

Head Teacher

	Children and Families Social Work, Early Years and Criminal Justice



